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Greetings Friends and Supporters,
In February, we delved into the lives of impactful black individuals
who have left lasting legacies on our world. Each day, we explored
the story of a different person, followed by engaging discussions and
trivia challenges by Ms. Gina. The participation and learning were
exceptional!

For March, we will focus on Women's History Month, highlighting
significant women in history. Please note that March will be brief due
to the Spring Break for Hillsborough County Schools scheduled for
the week of March 11-15.
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Volunteer with us!
We are always seeking tutors and

mentors.

Discover
ways to give

Remember to secure your tickets for our Annual Fundraising Gala
this month. March 21st is approaching fast, and we look forward to
seeing all of you there.

https://www.facebook.com/cornerstonekids.org
https://www.instagram.com/cornerstonekidsinc/
https://cornerstonekidsinc.org/


We also invite you to attend our Annual Benefit Gala, "Havana
Nights," on Thursday, March 21st, 2024. Secure your tickets through
EventBrite or the accompanying newsletter form.

If you cannot attend but wish to donate, volunteer or become a
sponsor, please do not hesitate to reach out to us.

Got Sneakers?
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Annual Fundraising Gala

Did you know that your gently worn sneakers could help
Cornerstone Kids Inc.

Well, they can and here’s how…Our team is participating in a
fundraiser where there is nothing to buy or sell; All we need

is your support and your gently worn, used, or new sneakers!

Here’s how you can help:
Start in your and your family’s closets and gather as many

pair of sneakers that you no longer want; maybe you’ve out-
grown them, they’re out of style, or out of season. You can

ask your neighbors, friends, co-workers, and anyone in your
social networks to help out. Every pair counts!

The sneakers that we all collect will help raise money to
support our program AND will help our environment by

keeping sneakers out of landfills.

Can we count on you?

Here is all you need to do. Stop by St. James House of
Prayer and drop your sneakers in the box labeled GOT

SNEAKERS. That’s it! We will take care of the rest. 

https://cornerstonekidsinc.org/

